_1LL. CONSERVATION COMMISS~ N
P. O. BOX 871 '
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

RECEIVED

JAN 15 522
o.c.om

ARTESIA, CFFic:

January 12, 1962

Pan American Petroleum Corporation
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attentions V. E. Staley

Re: Date of lst allowable
on Lee Gas Unit "C" #1
B-22-18=26, Atoka-Penn.

Dear 8irs

Reference your letter of December 8, 1961.

The well status fiqures quoted in your letter are
correct.on all wells except the Lee Gas Unit. This well
status should be 153,502. All figures are as of 1ll-1-6l.

In regard to the August, September and October allow-
able on the Lee Unit well, I have found that your C-110 dated
August 9, 1961, reported the well as connected and since you
actually are the gatherer instead of Southern Union, as shown
on this form, we can consider this form as notice of connec-
tion. BHowever, in the future a notice of connection from
the purchaser or taker of gas should be filed.

— Tg D © D

A supplement will be issued in a few days assigning
an allowable to this well effective 8-9-61. This of course,
will adjust the 153,502 balance figure. This adjustment will
be shown on the supplement.

If we can be of further assistance, please advise.
Very truly yours,

ELVIS A. UTZ

EAU/og Gas Engineer
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